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March 13, 2019

Ms. Sophie Cocke (email)
Request+e25ut86ben@foi.uipa.org

Re: 92F REQUEST RELATED THE NAMES OF INMATES IN 2018, WHO
WERE HELD BEYOND THEIR RELEASE DATE

Dear Ms. Cocke:

This is in response to your 92F request dated March 9 & 13, 2019, where you are
seeking the names of inmates, who were held beyond their release date or
scheduled release date and the date of their release. Also, information related to
the investigation of these incidents.

The information that you are seeking is not subject to disclosure based on
Section 92F-13 (3): Government records that, by their nature, must be
confidential in order for the government to avoid the frustration of a legitimate
government function. As stated in a telephone conversation on March 13, 2019,
the investigation related to the alleged incidents are pending investigation and
the information that your seek will not be disclosed at this time. The completed
investigation will formally determine whether the incident falls within the subject
matter of your request.

You are advised that you may appeal this denial with the Office of Information
Practices pursuant to Section, 92F-42(12).

Sincerely,

Laurie Nadamoto
Litigation Coordination Officer
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